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Regional Growth Strategy Indicator Report

The Planning and Protective Services Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:
That the Regional Growth Strategy Indicator Report be received for information.
(NWA)

[At the November 17, 2021 Planning and Protective Services Committee meeting, the following
motion arising carried:]
The Planning and Protective Services Committee recommends to the Capital Regional District Board:
That the Regional Growth Strategy Indicator Report be forwarded to municipal councils for
information.
(NWA)
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